
 
 

 

 
 
9 June 2020 
 
Dear valued Member, 
 

Cash-free system at RMI Offices 
 
In line with COVID-19 precautions being taken at all RMI offices, please note that unfortunately no 
cash will change hands or be accepted at any of the RMI offices.  Should you wish to purchase NaTIS 
forms or other stationery, please enquire as to the price before going to the office and present the 
RMI staff member with a Proof of Payment in order to collect the goods. 
 
Please send your proof of payment to: Zandile.ndhlovu@rmi.org.za  
 
Your understanding of this requirement is appreciated. For ease of reference please find a list of our 
regional office numbers below:  
 

Regional office numbers: 
 
Johannesburg       Durban 
Tel: (011) 886 6300      Tel: (031) 266 7031 
 
Cape Town       Pretoria 
Tel: (021) 939 9440      Tel: (012) 348 9311 
 
Bloemfontein       Port Elizabeth 
Tel: (051) 430 3294      Tel: (041) 364 0070 
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